
Cursive Club Wants to Learn Cursive (Basic 23)
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In many classrooms in the U.S., cursive handwriting is not being taught. The news that cursive is not necessary to teach surprised one New Jersey grandmother, Sylvia Hughes. She decided to start a cursive club at Nellie K. Parker Elementary School last fall. At first, 45 students joined the club, but then the number of students increased to 60 
8 and 9 year olds. 

In some states, it is necessary to learn cursive, but in New Jersey, it is optional. Ms. Hughes was shocked because every important document needs a signature, which requires cursive. The elementary school principal said that there is not time in class for students to learn cursive. 

Hughes said her students are happy to learn cursive. Her class will continue in September. 
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